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The Group of 77 and China continues to maintain that an effective and efficient
United Nations is key to the pursuit of a more just and equitable international order and
that management reform is aimed at strengthening the ability of this Organization to
implement all its mandates fully and effectively, particularly in the field.

The Group attaches great importance to the efficient functioning of this
Committee. The late submission of documentation is of continuing concern to the Group.
We regret the delay in the submission of a number of documents late in the session which
multiplied the difficulties faced by the Committee during the process.

Mr. Chairman,

It was a privilege to have benefited from the very able and experienced G-77
• coordinators of the various agenda items who supported me in crafting language for
statements and draft resolutions and in the negotiation of difficult and complex issues. I
wish to place on record my deep appreciation to the delegations of the Member States of
the Group of 77 and China for their support.

On behalf of the Group, I take this opportunity to wish everyone a happy holiday
season, and for those who are traveling, I wish them a safe journey.


